
The video is intended for families, community members, and staff members. It was also shared with

component school districts that send students from their schools to the Questar III BOCES special

education program. The video showcases the various supports that are offered to students to give

parents a better idea of what their child may experience when they are enrolled in the program. This

video is relatively new, so we are still gathering feedback from the community. Initial feedback has

been overwhelmingly positive.


